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An International Student from Turkey Has Arrived 
 
 
Date December 2 (Wednesday), 2020 
 
An international student from Turkey has arrived. Her name is Ms. Ulker. She will try to enter the 
master’s program in Architecture at the Graduate School of Architecture in April 2021. 
 

She was originally scheduled to come to Japan in April 2020, but due to the spread of COVID-19, 
her visit was postponed. She has been an online research student at the university since October 2020. 
She was finally able to come to Mukogawa Women’s University in December 2020 after completing 
the two-week quarantine period in accordance with the Residence Track requirement. 
 

She loves Japan, and she is especially interested in Japanese vernacular architecture, such as 
Gassho-zukuri villages in Shirakawa-go and Gokayama. She is currently making great efforts to study 
Japanese. Please give her a warm welcome. 
 
 

 

 
 Ms. Ülker Ye im Gül 
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